
 

 
Toxicity Testing Memo 

October 17th, 2021 
 

Department of Ecology NWRO 
PO Box 330316 
Shoreline, WA 98133 
Attention: Jeanne Tran 
 
Jeanne, 
 
 Sections S10 and S11 require yearly acute and chronic toxicity testing on the final effluent 

starting in September. This Memo is to notify that we did not have a qualifying rain event in September 

2023 and are currently waiting for the next qualifying event to sample and test to fulfill this 

requirement.  

 
Thank you, 
 
      
Kevin Moseley 
Technical Director 
kmoseley@brooksmfg.com 
360-733-1700 ext. 332 
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